
Dear SASPEN members

You will receive a letter in the post shortly with the 
annual renewal forms attached. As soon as we receive 
your subscription fees, you will receive information 
on how to register on the website and obtain your 
password. This password-protected website access 
system will only be available to fully paid-up SASPEN 
members. 

Also included in the mail shot will be nomination forms 
for new council members. Please participate in this 
process by actively nominating people that you would 
like to see on the Council. The election process will 
take place via the website for those with access, or you 
will be able to cast postal votes.

In September, we participated at the ESPEN Congress 
in Istanbul, Turkey, where SASPEN hosted our very 
first parallel session. The event was well attended 
and it opened the door for us for future collaborations 
with our European sister societies. One of the parallel 
session of the congress on lipid emulsions can be 
downloaded from the B Braun website at http://www.
nutrition-partner.com. Select the ESPEN Congress 2006 
icon. You can also order a CD-Rom of the session free 
of charge from the website.

Kind regards

Renée Blaauw
President, SASPEN 
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